
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 1/26/2011 2:30:23 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Subject: RE: CPUC's 1/31 CCA report 

Yep. Hi Erik. I have been in Vancouver, so haven't had a chance to return your phone cail, but have 
reviewed the report carefully. I don't think there will be any surprises to you. The report includes some 
history, both with SJVPA and MEA, some reporting on the PG&E spending reported to us, both in 
support of and in opposition to CCAs, and includes the items that MEA/MCE has requested a response 
from PG&E on. We're trying hard to get it out on time, but it will be a challenge. I have edited it quite a 
bit and we are doing our best to keep it factual and neutral in tone. 

Julie 

From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: Wed 1/26/2011 11:43 AM 
To: 'Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)'; Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: RE: CPUC's 1/31 CCA report 

Julie, we're still blaming the whole mess on Jacobson in the CCA report, right? 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2011 11:35 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Subject: CPUC's 1/31 CCA report 

Paul, 

As you may be aware, the 2010-2011 budget package requires the CPUC to send its first quarterly 
report regarding CCA implementation issues to the Legislature by this Monday, January 31. Steve 
Roscow has been drafting the report and we have been working with him to get him the information he 
needs to do that job. Given some of the challenges we have faced working with Steve on CCA 

SB GT&S 0437664 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:EBJl@pge.com


matters, we are somewhat concerned about the tone and contents of the report. I have reached out to 
Julie Fitch, but she has not had the opportunity to get back to me so I thought I'd drop you a quick 
note to see if you have had a chance to review the report and whether or not you see any major gaps 
in our compliance. Should we be prepared for any major "surprises"? 

Any insights you can share would be appreciated but if you can't, I understand that too. 

Exciting news about Florio it will sure be interesting to see how the new appointments change 
California's regulatory landscape. 

Erik 
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